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We are delighted to welcome our readers to the first issue of Volume 14 of JDD, which 
is dedicated to Aesthetic dermatology as the official journal of the annual Orlando 
Dermatology and Aesthetic Conference. For 2015, we have planned several special 

issues with original articles on a wide range of topics as well as reviews and updates that we hope 
you will find interesting and relevant to your practice. The JDD is dedicated to attracting the best 
science and clinical trial manuscripts in the field and welcome you to submit your best work to the 
journal. We have received an increasing number of submissions with each volume and have tried 
to encompass the international community of dermatologists, which has grown with our partner-
ships with many dermatology societies throughout the world. We are immensely grateful to our 
authors and especially our dedicated editorial board members and all who have given their time 
and have helped make the journal a success. We look forward to working with you on the next 
volume and wish you all a wonderful 2015!

Sincerely,
Perry Robins MD
Deborah S. Sarnoff MD FAAD FACP
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